
Friends of Woore School 

Minutes of meeting – Thursday 25th May 2022, 8.00pm at The Wheatsheaf 

 

In attendance: 

Helen Jackson (Temporary chair) 

Jenny Fuller (Vice chair) 

Lorna Reeve (Secretary) 

Jessica Lear (Treasurer) 

Eilisia Gill 

Hannah Roberts-Steele 

Cat Robinson 

Vicky Jew 

Emma T 

 

Snowdon 

Well done to the Ladies who finally managed to complete the walk! 

Money raised in 2019 of £910 plus around £1165 (dependant of how much go fund me take off for 

commission) gives us a grand total of over £2k! 

Jenny to email Mrs Ward with the grand total, along with the news that FOWS would like to give her a 

lump sum of £1,000 to go towards what is needed at the moment. 

The Fete –  

The big slide and bouncy castle have been booked. We need to supply our own extension cables, so 

please bring one with you if you have one. 

We think it is booked for 9am – Jess to check 

Lindop are going to help with the tables. On the night before we need to get all tables and chairs 

along with the gazebo put up. 

Dunking pool – Marni has made us aware she is a bit worried of the health and safety of the dunking 

pool due to it needing some repairing – Jess to speak to her 

BBQ – The tennis club is borrowing before we use it. TT pumps are going to pay for our gas cannisters 

as part of their contribution. We need to check what colour the gas cannister is – Helen to action by 

speaking to Mandy at the tennis club 

Food – Jess has pulled out past receipts from the 2019 fete to give us an idea. 

 



We need to order –  

150 burgers – from Shepleys 

100 sausages – from Shepleys 

150 burger rolls – from Morrisons  

100 finger rolls– from Morrisons 

We need to phone Shepleys in Market Drayton to see if they will do us a deal, along with placing an 

order with Morrisons – Jenny to action 

Emma has kindly volunteered to fry all the onions the night before 

Sweets and bags have arrived all ready for our sweet packing evening in a few weeks  

Rather then a selection of ice lollies we are in agreement that we will just stock the long ice poles that 

all kids love for 50p 

A breakdown of prices for the posters below… 

Sweets- £1 a bag 

Burgers - £3 

Hotdog - £3 

Cheese burger - £3.50 

Veggie burger - £3 

Bouncy castle - £1 for 10 mins 

Slide - £1 for 5 go’s 

Chocolate Tombola - £1 for 3 go’s 

Dunking pool - £1 for 3 balls 

Hoop a jar - £1 for 3 throws 

Raffle - £1 a strip – After the meeting Helen has suggested £2 a strip or 3 for £5 as they are prizes 

worth a bit of money. We should also have a poster at the gate which lists all the prizes and who they 

were donated by with a total value or prizes. 

Throw a sponge - £1 for 3 sponges  

Raffle – 21 prizes so far! Each prize needs to go in a envelope along with a list of prizes 

Cat to leave tickets for Peak Wildlife Park for Hannah at reception 

Stalls – 12 tables have been sold so far, just 7 left now 

Approval has been given by Mrs Ward for tractor rides. Both Mark and Dan would like to drive the 

tractor. We need to email our contact to ask to bring the tractor after 9.30 on the day – Helen to 

action 



Helen looked into a face painter and for £45 an hour she could only paint 10 faces, so we would need 

to charge a lot just to make money to break even. 

What about stick on or glitter tattoos instead? – Discuss in the next meeting 

Karen Hopwood has said that her husband and son will bring their music system down and will play 

and man the system all day. FOWS will need to do any announcements on this 

A post on facebook is needed to try and gather volunteers to help for the fete – Hannah to action  

We are not going to do any baking competitions, so have opted for decorate your own jubilee biscuit 

for £1. Jenny and her sister will bake the biscuits and will also organise the icing. 

For the day we all need to wear a red t-shirt so that we are all easy to find. 

We need to ensure in the next meeting that we write our shopping list for Macro. 

AOB 

Current bank balance = £3344.63 

Hannah has put herself forward to be our permanent chair. Helen is going to stay in the temporary 

chair position until after the fete and then there will be a hand over. Everyone has agreed  

Important dates for next meetings 

7th June at 8.15pm at The Wheatsheaf 

16th June at 8.30pm at Cats house to pack sweets 

 

 

 

 

 


